
ATTACHMENT I 
Application Package







1

Alexandra Guerrero

From: Leslie A. Del Monte
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 12:59 PM
To: Jorge Camejo; henri@riptidehotel.com; Alexandra Guerrero
Cc: Susan Goldberg; Julian Gdaniec; Shiv Newaldass; Raelin Storey
Subject: Re: [EXT]Fwd: RIPTIDE HOTEL

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Henry, 
 
Hope all is well. Alex will be in touch with the instructions for the extension. It is a simple process. 
 
Best, 
 
Leslie 

From: Jorge Camejo <JCAMEJO@hollywoodfl.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 12:56 PM 
To: henri@riptidehotel.com <henri@riptidehotel.com> 
Cc: Susan Goldberg <SGOLDBERG@hollywoodfl.org>; Julian Gdaniec <JGDANIEC@hollywoodfl.org>; Leslie A. Del Monte 
<LDELMONTE@hollywoodfl.org>; Shiv Newaldass <SNEWALDASS@hollywoodfl.org>; Raelin Storey 
<RSTOREY@hollywoodfl.org> 
Subject: Re: [EXT]Fwd: RIPTIDE HOTEL  
  
Henry, 
It’s good to hear from you and great to hear of the possibility of moving forward with the redevelopment of the Rip-tide 
hotel.  
I am copying Planning Manager, Leslie Del Monte, as well as Development Services Director, Shiv Newaldass, as they 
would be the ones to assist you through the process of seeking an extension. 
You should be hearing from someone in the Planning office in the near future but please let me know if you don’t.  I’m 
certain that you will receive enthusiastic support in getting you through the extension process.  
Hope all is well with you and yours. Keep me posted.  
Jorge Camejo, AICP 
Executive Director 
Hollywood CRA.  
 
> On Jul 14, 2020, at 12:23 PM, "henri@riptidehotel.com" <henri@riptidehotel.com> wrote: 
>  
>  
>  
> ----- Forwarded message from Henri Isacovitch <henri@riptidehotel.com> ----- 
>   Date: Fri, 10 Jul 2020 09:58:09 -0400 
>   From: Henri Isacovitch <henri@riptidehotel.com> 
> Subject: RIPTIDE HOTEL 
>     To: Susan Goldberg <SGOLDBERG@hollywoodfl.org>, Jorge Camejo 
> <JCAMEJO@hollywoodfl.org> 
>     Cc: Jeremy Noy <jeremynoy@gmail.com> 
>  
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> Hope that you are all safe. 
> As you may recall approximately 2 years ago our project 
> to build a new Hotel was approved. 
> Unfortunately due to last minute withdrawal of BOA financing 
> We had to postpone the start up . 
>  
> I’m happy to inform you that we are in negotiations with a potential 
> Strategic partner, and would require to extend the project approval 
> Permit to July 2021. 
>  
> Thank you for your kind assistance. 
> N.B Have forwarded same request to Leslie/Zoning , No Reply . 
>  
> Be Safe 
> Henri Isacovitch 
> Director 
>  
>  
> Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
>  
> ----- End forwarded message ----- 
>  
> CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
>  
> <mime-attachment> 




















